
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 

Football: Please note that children 

are not allowed to bring footballs 

into school. We will be purchasing 

balls for the children to use and 

timetabling the football pitches at 

breaktime and lunch time. 

 

TT Rockstars: Please can children 

be having a go at this at home. If 

you have misplaced your password 

please contact the school office. 

 

Homework: Homework will no 

longer be marked by teachers. 

Instead, the children will share and 

discuss in class. Thank you for your 

continued support with homework.  

 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended the Stay & Learn session 

on Tuesday last week. We look 

forward to the January session, 

which it will have a maths focus! 
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English 

We  will be: focussing on grammar this week. As you 

will have seen during the Stay & Learn, we are learning 

how to use possessive apostrophes, write in different 

tenses and add grammatical devices such as adverbs, ad-

jectives and conjunctions to alter and improve sentences.  

How to support your child:  Ask your child to 

explain the possessive apostrophe to you and ask when 

else you would use an apostrophe. 

Maths  

We  will be learning: The focus is still money, but 

we will be moving into more complex amounts and 

reasoning problems. 

Key vocabulary: pounds, pence, sum, addition, 

subtraction, total. 

How to support your child: Ask you child to quickly 

add up amounts of pounds and pence.  

 


